
State of North Carolina 
Department of Environment, 
Health and Natural Resources 
Division of Solid Waste Management 

James B. Hunt, Jr., Governor 
Jonathan B, Howe% Secretary 
William L. Meyer, Director 

May 13, 1994 

Commander, Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Code 1823-1 
Attention: MCB Camp Lejeune, RPM 

Ms. Liilda Berry i?. E. 
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-6287 

Commanding General 
Attention: AC/S, EMD/IRD 

Marine Corps Base 
PSC Box 20004 
Camp Lejeune, NC 28542-0004 

:-= r .= RE: Draft Final Supplemental Aquatic Survey for Wallace 
Creek and Bearhead Creek for Operable Unit No. 2 

Attached please find comments provided to the NC Superfund Section 
by our sister agencies for the above referenced document. 

Although the comment periods are over for the subject document, 
we are forwarding these comments for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Patrick Watters 
Environmental Engineer 
NC Superfund Section 

cc: Preston Howard, DEHNR 
Gena Townsend, US EPA Region IV 
Neal Paul, MCB Camp Lejeune 
Bruce Reed, DEHNR - Wilmington Regional Office 
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State of North Carolina 
Department of Environment, 
Health and Natural Resources 
Division of Environmental Management 

James B. Hunt, Jr., Governor 
Jonathan B. Howes, Secretary 
A. Preston Howard, Jr., P.E., Director 

April 26, 1994 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: 

FROM: 
+J 

SUBJECT: 

Jack Butler 
Superfund Section 

A. Preston Howard, Jr.@&fl 

Camp Lejeune 
Aquatic Survey, Op. Unit #2 
Onslow County 
DEM Project #94-08 

The Division of Environmental Management has completed the 
review of the subject document and offers the following comments 
and recommendations. 

Air Quality Section Comments 

This document precedes documents which require air quality 
review or comments. 

Water Quality Section Comments 

The Water Quality Section has the following comments: 

The position that it is unlikely that stripped mullet 
would be ingested needs to be re-evaluated. This 
fish has significant sales in fish outlets. 

As the U.S. EPA SV analysis indicates that PCB's may be 
of concern from a human health perspective; it would 
appear that a recommendation to adequately address this 
concern should be either included in the report or 
further discussion should be provided on the rationale 
for discounting the concern. 

The Division of Environmental Health, Epidemiology 
section is the regulatory authority for determining 
fish advisory levels and consumption bans. If they 
have not already been asked to review the subject 
document, they should be given the opportunity. 
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The water column and sediment concentrations of the 
parameters (i.e. pesticides, PCB's, etc.) are not 
available in the subject document. The 

Water Quality Section would like to review these data for 
Operable Unit No. 2. 

Groundwater Section Comments 

The Groundwater Section has no comments. 

If there are any questions, please advise. 

APHjr/sbp/LEJEUNE.SWM 

cc: Alan Klimek 
Steve Tedder 
Wilmington Regional Office 
Central Files 
Groundwater Section Files 


